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Board Memo 004-2020 – Cy Dumas, NAPS New England Area VP, Resigns from NAPS and 
Executive Board 
 
Executive Board: 
 
Due to personal life commitments, on January 31, 2020, Cy Dumas, NAPS New England Area 
Vice President, voluntarily resigned his position from the NAPS Executive Board and his 
membership in NAPS as an Associate member. NAPS National President Brian J. Wagner 
accepted Cy Dumas’ executive board member and associate membership resignation, effective 
January 31, 2020.   
 
Per Article VII, Elections, Section 3 of NAPS’ Constitution & Bylaws, President Wagner will 
begin the process to replace Cy Dumas as the New England Area Vice President for the 
remainder of his 2018-2020 NAPS term. NAPS wishes Cy all the best. 
 
Thank you. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
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